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From: Lisa Reposa <tumblemomx(02@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:54 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Whom it may concern | support bill H-5351. If it does not pass | will use my aesthetic, skin-care
provider of my choice. She is a competent NP who always provides me great, safe care.

Thank you,

Lisa Reposa

91 Main St, Unit 207A, Warren RI 02885



